
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Robbie Lemar

Address Primrose Cottage,Main Street,Wroxton,Banbury,OX15 6PT

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I object to this planning application. I cannot support the plans as described as they have no
benefit for our area. Personally, I have been disturbed by the motocross events as the noise
travels as far as the centre of Wroxton village. On a wider community level, the further
development of the motocross track, camping and events will only have negative effects.
They will result in increased traffic, increased noise and air pollution, litter and further
damage to the local environment. None of these are in alignment with the Oxfordshire long
term plan. If approved, it would benefit only a few individuals whilst damaging the quality of
life of a great many in Hornton and surrounding communities.
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